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Dear Parents and Carers,

There was, as usual lots of learning going on around school last week. Thank you to the Reception parents that accompanied the children to Bunnings to plant daffodils; the photographs show that the children had a lovely time. I was also very impressed by the assembly so ably performed by the Reception children – what a busy week they had!
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to thank the members of staff who have been busy improving the reception area within school. There are leaflets and information about local services which may be of interest and displays and books, containing examples of children’s learning, which I hope you enjoy.

Please note the following:

Book Week
This week, all classes will be participating in activities related to the book ‘Unplugged’ by Steve Anthony. The purpose of this is to raise the profile of reading and writing across school, give opportunities for classes to work together and to show progression in writing across school. As part of this, we will be celebrating 
World Book Day at Ashfield Valley which will be Friday 16th March. Children and staff will be able to wear costumes related to a book character – it should be a lovely, bookish day!
Also on Friday 16th March, we will be having a special  book related lunch – a Mad Hatter’s tea party! If your child has packed lunches but would like to join in the lunch, please complete the form sent home on Friday and return to the school office by Tuesday 13th March. If you have misplaced the letter, please just call in at the office to book a lunch for your child.

Opportunity to visit school
Please join us for our Open School event for Wednesday 14th March from 3.30 – 5pm. A crèche will be provided and refreshments will be available. I strongly encourage you to attend. There will be the opportunity to look around school and speak with staff about all of the subjects that we teach. There will be displays of work from all year groups and books and resources so that you can see how we teach each subject. Members of staff will be on hand to answer any questions that you might have. 


Class Assemblies
You are warmly invited to your child’s class assembly at 9.10 on the following dates	
	Year 2: Wednesday 14th March
Year 5: Wednesday 21st March				
Year 3: Wednesday 28th March

Please note that Parents’ Evenings will be Tuesday 20th March and Wednesday 21st March  - letters to book appointments have been sent home.

Thank you for your continued co-operation and support – it is very much appreciated.

 With kind regards
 Mrs H Edge
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